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From: S——
Sent: 12 November 2020 15:2

To: wastecomments
Subject: Bottle deposit scheme commebts

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I wish to say that I'm in favour of the proposed deposit scheme for plastic bottles. I have seen this model
used successfully in other countries for plastic bottles and, also, aluminium cans and glass. In Denmark, I
have seen homeless people fill numerous bags by collecting cans and bottles from crowds consuming drinks
on the street. Ultimately it results in the streets being cleaned of bottles and cans after a gathering, and some
cash then obtained by the bottle collector.

Sinceilil






